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From: Chris Sorensen <cwsorensen99@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 4:57 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Comments on Provisionally Approved Annual Report and Work Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

The following comments are being submitted for the consideration of the APCD staff and Hearing Board members prior 
to the scheduled October 23, 2020 Hearing Board Meeting and Public Workshop. 
 
Attached to Gary Willey’s September 2, 2020 letter to State Parks regarding deficiencies in the Draft 2020 Annual Report 
and Work Plan is a statement that the draft plan “…fails to outline a path to achieving the goals of the Stipulated Order 
of Abatement (SOA)…”  Mr. Willey and State Parks should explain how the provisionally acceptable plan rectifies this 
failure.   The revised ARWP generally sets near term objectives, and does not state how these relate to achieving the air 
quality standards compliance by the end to 2023. 
 
The Hearing Board should demand a plan that actually defines a path to the end objective. 
 
 
Chris Sorensen 
 
H:  (805) 343-1563 
M: (805) 931-1608  
 
  


